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April 5th, 2012
P. U.C. Of Oregon
550 Capital St. NE Suite 215
Salem, OR  97301

Ref:  Waiver Request of the Feed-in Tariff Program deadline.  Docket UM 1538.

I am writing with regard to the deadline affecting a client that was approved under the Pacific 
Power Oregon Solar Incentive Program. I was recently notified by Jason Zappe, Program 
Manager at Pacific Power that the following successful applicant will reach the 12 month deadline 
on April 5th, 2012.  The Client was a successful applicant for a small-scale (less than 10kW) 
installation. They are:

Guaranty RV
20 Highway 99
Junction City, OR 97448
While they have requested us to proceed with this solar electric facility installation, they have 
since decided to undergo a major building remodel.  This construction work, which is nearly ready 
for permitting, will directly modify the roof structure and includes a large amount of electrical work. 
This has made it not practical to install the desired small-scale Feed-in Tariff project prior to the 
remodeling effort is undertaken.  With approval of the requested waiver, it is intended that the 
solar power facility would be constructed as part of the larger remodeling project with a 
commissioning planned for late Summer.
I am compiling additional information, in coordination with the property manager and principals at 
Guaranty RV, to demonstrate their genuine intent to build this solar facility with the associated 
VIR, and to indicate why this waiver is necessary.  I will submit this under separate cover in the 
next few days.  By means of this letter, Today, I wish to provide initial indication of our request for 
waiver and an extension to the deadline by which this PV project must be commissioned.

 

Sincerely,

Eric Nill, Principal
Advanced Energy Systems
Eugene, Oregon
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